525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. • SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY

November 24, 2019

Ashley Kleemeier Senior Counsel 1776 West Lakes Parkway Suite 4000 West Des Moines, Iowa 50266

RE: Withdrawal of Exemption Applications

Health Facilities Planning Act #E-053-19 thru #E-058-19

Dear Ms. Kleemeier:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter withdrawing the six exemption applications referenced above. Our records will show the exemptions were withdrawn effective November 14, 2019 the date of the receipt of your letter. No further action is required in relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board